
Summary of Further Submissions - PC40

No. Submitter Name On Behalf Of Point No. FS Point No. Original
Support/Op
pose Decision Sought Reason for Decision Sought

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 9.4 FS202.1 Oppose Oppose Disallow

Military training activities are inappropriate in the Taupo CBD 
environment.

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 12.2 FS202.2 Oppose Oppose Disallow

As per the Towncentre Taupo original submission, we support the 
increase in building heights and would like to see more opportunity 
for higher buildings across the town centre.

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 20.1 FS202.3 Seek amendment Support Allow

As per the Towncentre Taupo original submission, we support the 
increase in building heights and would like to see more opportunity 
for higher buildings across the town centre.

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 40.8 FS202.4 Seek amendment Oppose Disallow

As per the Towncentre Taupo original submission, we support the 
increase in building heights and would like to see more opportunity 
for higher buildings across the town centre. As such applications will 
be assessed against urban design principles and the merits of the 
surrounding environment, we do not believe public notification is 
required.

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 40.9 FS202.5 Seek amendment Oppose Disallow

As per the Towncentre Taupo original submission, we support the 
increase in building heights and would like to see more opportunity 
for higher buildings across the town centre. As such applications will 
be assessed against urban design principles and the merits of the 
surrounding environment, we do not believe public notification is 
required.

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 46.4 FS202.6 Seek amendment Oppose Disallow

As per the Towncentre Taupo original submission, we support the 
increase in building heights and would like to see more opportunity 
for higher buildings across the town centre.

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 55.2 FS202.7 Support Support Allow

As per the Towncentre Taupo original submission, we support the 
increase in building heights and would like to see more opportunity 
for higher buildings across the town centre.

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 61.4 FS202.8 Seek amendment Oppose Disallow

As per the Towncentre Taupo original submission, we support the 
increase in building heights and would like to see more opportunity 
for higher buildings across the town centre. As such applications will 
be assessed against urban design principles and the merits of the 
surrounding environment, we do not believe a resource consent is 
required.

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 63.6 FS202.9 Oppose Oppose Disallow

As per the Towncentre Taupo original submission, we support the 
increase in building heights and would like to see more opportunity 
for higher buildings across the town centre.

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 65.5 FS202.10 Oppose Oppose Disallow

As per the Towncentre Taupo original submission, we support the 
increase in building heights and would like to see more opportunity 
for higher buildings across the town centre.

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 104.11 FS202.11 Seek amendment Support Allow

As per the Towncentre Taupo original submission, we support the 
increase in building heights and would like to see more opportunity 
for higher buildings across the town centre.

202 Julie McLeod
Town Centre 
Taupo 104.12 FS202.12 Seek amendment Support Allow

As per the Towncentre Taupo original submission, we support the 
increase in building heights and would like to see more opportunity 
for higher buildings across the town centre.


